

Dream Catchers Team Meeting in Rome in June 2018

Some of you may be curious about the Dream Catchers Team, appointed by the Central Council, and what we are about. This is just a short sharing about us. Our Team comprises Núria O'Callaghan

(Spain), Nancy Durand (Peru), Margaret Mwarili (Uganda Kenya), Genelle Stock (Australia-New Zealand), Patricia D'Souza (India) and Erick Odmark (United States) who is our Consultant. In April 2018, we had a conference call together with Sr. Barbara Dawson, our Superior General, and some members of the General Council.





We all met in Rome at the Mother House on 20th -22nd June 2018; Emma, the coordinator from the International Communications Team, also joined this meeting. The objective of this meeting was to meet with the General Council, understand our role and responsibility, to work together to plan how we are going to go about our objective and involving every RSCJ in the process. Mathieu Daum, who was a facilitator at the General Chapter of 2016, joined us for a part of the process. You will be hearing from us in a couple of months.

It so happened that Sr. Barbara Dawson celebrated her 70th Birthday on 22nd June. We were fortunate to share this special day with her and the Mother House community. I'm sharing a few pictures to give you a glimpse into the event.





Patricia D'Souza rscj